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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, September 27, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON CITY COUNCIL VOTE ADOPTING HISTORIC LEGISLATION REQUIRING SAFETY TRAINING FOR CONSTRUCTION WORKERS

“This vote means that New York City hard hats will get the safety training they need for one of our city’s most dangerous jobs, and that will help get them home to their families at night and keep construction sites safe for everyone. My administration has worked closely with the City Council on this legislation, and together we are committed to building programs that ensure all workers – including day laborers and employees of small and MWBE construction firms – can access the training they need.”
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